Discussion about the TWG and AMWG
More time is needed for discussions at the TWG.  
The meetings need to be in-person and face-to-face to ensure have more meaningful conversations.
There were concerns raised that information shared with TWG members is not being giving to AMWG representatives. The process seems to be broken.
It seems like decisions are made before the AMWG meetings.
Reclamation would like to know how they can do a better job on the AMWG agenda and would like more feedback.
There should be more time for discussion on the AMWG agenda.
More TWG meetings are needed within a year.
The BAHG needs to have the discussion on priorities.
Develop clearly defined and, where practicable, quantitative objectives for each LTEMP Goal. Use of these objectives should be directed to towards conceptual or, where possible, predictive models. This will greatly improve selection of metrics.
Clarify the relationship(s) between the AMP and other programs and initiatives that affect the CRE (e.g., DROA, the 2026 guidelines EIS, etc.).
Make sure all AMWG stakeholder are represented on AMP river trips.

